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COUNTY OF ALAMEDA
HEALTH CARE SERVICES AGENCY (HCSA)
ADDENDUM No. 1
to
RFP No. HCSA-901117
for
Juvenile Justice Center Services


	This County of Alameda, General Services Agency (GSA), RFP/Q Addendum has been electronically issued to potential bidders via e-mail.  E-mail addresses used are those in the County’s Small Local Emerging Business (SLEB) Vendor Database or from other sources.  If you have registered or are certified as a SLEB, please ensure that the complete and accurate e-mail address is noted and kept updated in the SLEB Vendor Database.  This RFP/Q Addendum will also be posted on the GSA Contracting Opportunities website located at http://www.acgov.org/gsa/purchasing/bid_content/ContractOpportunities.jsp.



CLARIFICATION:

ANDREA DODGE remains the official contact for RFP No. HCSA-90117.  However, due to unforeseen circumstances, Andrea is currently unavailable to respond to your questions/comments.  In her absence, please copy MARLA KAUFMAN, marla.kaufman@acgov.org, on your emails to Andrea. In addition, Marla may also be reached at 510.667.7408 for further assistance.
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